
Dr. Steven Lommel, North Carolina State University, Visits Nagoya  
on December 19 and 20　

Dr. Steven Lommel, Associate Dean of College of Agriculture and Life Sciences 
(CALS), NC State University, came over for a visit and spent two days in our school 
for meetings with our faculty and a seminar with information on CALS. 

Nagoya University and NC State University made an inter-university cooperation 
agreement in 1985, which is a long partnership history.

His visit offered a good opportunity to confirm the intention of both sides 
regarding further promotion of exchange.




